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It has been an extraordinary 26th Anniversary Year for the 

Department of Higher Secondary Education. To add to its glory, the 

department by its sheer commitment and dedication has brought out 

the Results of Plus Two Examination, conducted in February-March 

2016, in record breaking time. This would not have been possible 

without the excellent team work, co-operation and mutual 

understanding of all the stakeholders.  

In this hour of happiness, the department extends its wholehearted 

congratulations to all the Principals, Teachers, Camp Officials, Non-

teaching staff in HSS, System Managers, Computer Programmers, 

Teachers’ organizations, District Co-ordinators, Assistant District 

Co-ordinators and officials of the Directorate of HSE and Regional 

Deputy Directorates for their invaluable and redeemable service.  

We thank the Director of Public Instruction and Officers of the 

General Education Department for extending all the support for the 

successful conduct of the Higher Secondary Examinations.   

We gratefully acknowledge the untiring and unflinching technical 

support and service rendered by NIC and Bharat Sanchar Nigam Ltd. 

We thank Public Relations Department, the Print and Electronic 

media for their consistent support.  

Last but not the least, the department proudly congratulates all the 

students who passed the Plus Two Examination, especially those 

who emerged in flying colours by securing A+ in all subjects. The 

department wishes them continued success and very bright future. 

 

            Sd/- 
Dr. K Mohanakumar, 
Secretary to Board of Examinations 
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Joint Director, 
Directorate of HSE 
 

          Sd/-   
K V Mohankumar IAS, 
Director, 
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